AMENDMENT

SRI LANKA POLICE

Post of Police Constable

THIS is to inform that the closing date of receiving
applications for the above posts is Extended up to 28.02.2022
as per the notification appears of pages 1596 to 1602 under
para (11a) Section 01 of Government Gazette No. 2261
published on 31.12.2021.

C. D. WICKRAMARATNE,
Inspector General of Police.

Police Headquarters.
Colombo - 01,
22nd January, 2022.



